From: Diver, John

Sent: 11 April 2017 10:10

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 31 Willoughby Road, London NW3 1RT

Good morning,
Could you please upload this objection comment to application 2016/7146/P?
Many thanks,

John Diver
Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079746368

From:

Sent: 31 March 2017 14:11

To: Diver, John

Subject: 31 Willoughby Road, London NW3 1RT

Dear John Diver,

1. All the reasons why this proposed Basement works should not be approved by the council have
been submitted to you.
2. We expect & hope you & the Planning committee will reject the proposal.
3. We do not want to bore you with the valid reasons for rejecting this inconsiderate plan
submiitted as you already have an enormous

volume of the valid reasons.
4. Be BOLD, ASTUTE & FIRM to keep the area harmlessly livable.

Thank you for your sense of fairness,
Yours sincerely,
Ann Datta.

47 Denning Road,
London NW3 1ST.



